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All grade 6 and 7 students who are interested in participating in next year's Hillcrest Leadership 
Council, please attend a meeting after school tomorrow in the Multi Purpose Room. Attendance is 
mandatory if you'd like to participate in this group. 
 
After several thrilling games and some spectacular play, Hillcrest now has a grade 6 duos champion. 
It came down to the absolute final match, with Jordan T and Jacob M evening up the series to force 
an extra game. However, thanks to some amazing serves and rallies, it was Harry L and Elliot V who 
came away victorious! Congratulations to all our grade 6 badminton players on a successful 
season!  
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